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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

On Tuesday 17 October 2017, the President of the Hellenic Statistical Authority, Mr Athanasios C. Thanopoulos, 

held a Press Conference on: “National Accounts – GDP compilation method”. All the information material that 

was disseminated in the frame of the Press Conference is available at the following link: 

http://www.statistics.gr/el/press-conference-oct-2017 

 

 

http://www.statistics.gr/el/press-conference-oct-2017

